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Kristie Turner (Planning)

From: John Cronan <jcronan@etowahwaterga.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 8:53 AM
To: Kristie Turner (Planning)
Cc: Tim Collins; Brooke Anderson
Subject: RE: 5651 Old Wilkie Road

KrisƟe, 

We discussed this morning. EWSA does have a water main at the lot locaƟon and will be able to serve with potable 
water. The property owner/home owner will need to contact EWSA for seƫng up their account and purchasing the 
water meter when they’re ready. If you need addiƟonal informaƟon, please contact Brooke or Tim at the email above. 
My last day in the office with EWSA is tomorrow. 

Sincerely, 
John V. Cronan 
Systems Coordinator 

From: Kristie Turner (Planning) <kturner@hallcounty.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 1:12 PM 
To: John Cronan <jcronan@etowahwaterga.gov> 
Subject: 5651 Old Wilkie Road 

John, 

Thank you for chatting with me today.  I have attached the proposed site plan that would reconfigure the 
currently platted 3 lots into 4 lots.  Please let me know if water service will be available for the addition of 
the 4th lot.  Thank you.  

Regards, 

Kristie Turner 
Principal Planner  
Hall County Community Development and Infrastructure 
(direct oƯice) 770-531-6853 
kturner@hallcounty.org 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.
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